UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
FACULTY OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

6th Floor, V.P.C.I. Building, Delhi - 110 007 Phone: 011-2766 2764, Fax: 011-2766 2763 E-mail - dean_medsci@du.ac.in

No.: FMDS/247/PG/5693 17th September 2013

"To,

All concerned colleges/Institutes"

Sub: Date of Submission of Thesis-Protocol of MD/ MS/MDS students, Session 2013-2016.

Dear Sir/ Madam,

This is in continuation of letter no. FMDS/247/PG/5648 dated 09th September, 2013 on the above cited subject and to inform that the Board of Research Studies of the Faculty of Medical Sciences at its meeting held on 16.09.2013 has extended the date of submission of thesis-protocol in the Faculty office upto 30th November, 2013 instead of 31st October, 2013.

The concerned students may be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully

-Sd-(**H.H. Baa**) Deputy Registrar (Medical) henrybaa@yahoo.com